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The text of the following statement was released by the Governments of the
United States of America, Honduras, and Israel.

Begin text:

Following the trilateral meeting held in Brasilia, Brazil, between U.S.
Secretary of State Michael R. Pompeo, Israeli Prime Minister Benjamin
Netanyahu, and Honduran President Juan Orlando Hernandez, it was agreed to
strengthen political relations and coordinate cooperation on development in
Honduras.

They also agreed to pursue a plan of action, which includes meetings in their
three respective capitals, to advance the process of the decision to open
embassies in both Tegucigalpa and Jerusalenm.
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